
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
December 1, 2022 
 
Dear Friend, 

This holiday season, babies are being born into a beautiful world filled with 
lights, music, and joyful voices. Many of these babies are here because of the 
generous love you showed to their mothers and families. 

Take Angelica, for instance. Unexpectedly pregnant and with no place to live, 
she could not imagine being able to provide a safe and happy life for a baby. 
She scheduled an abortion. In her heart, she knew that’s not what she 
wanted, so as a last effort to find someone who could help her, she made an 
appointment at the FRPC.  

Angelica was immediately met with practical assistance and, in her words, 
“genuine concern.” Working with her counselor, she identified options for 
housing and safety. She also learned that at nine weeks along, her baby could 
already suck his thumb, stretch, and sigh. In just a week, tiny nails would 
start developing on his hands and feet. By the end of her appointment, 
Angelica knew she would do whatever she could to protect her baby. Her 
mind and heart changed because of people like you.  

Last year, Christmas gifts made to the Front Royal Pregnancy Center helped 
hundreds of women like Angelica. This Christmas, we ask that you consider 
making a donation to the FRPC to help more women and their babies. Your 
generous support provides counseling and support, medical services such as 
pregnancy tests and ultrasounds, as well as material assistance including 
diapers, baby gear, and more. We rely on YOU to help make this mission 
possible. Because the FRPC does not accept any government funding, your 
support is the sole reason that women like Angelica are able to find the help 
they need.  

Your gift of $50, $100, $500, or more will do so much for the most 
vulnerable members of our community. With your help, we can change 
hearts and minds, create a culture of support and love, and save lives.  



Angelica’s story is not over yet. Her baby has yet to be born, but when he is, 
he will experience firsthand the loving generosity of people he will never 
meet. He will have a roof over his head, warm jammies, and a mother who 
feels safe, secure, and proud of bringing him into the world. Thank you for 
making this possible. 

Merry Christmas! 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Clowes, M.S.  
Executive Director 

 

 

PS: Your gift this Christmas to those who need us most will help countless 
women and their children receive the love and care they need. Would you 
please make the most generous gift you feel called to make this month by 
using the enclosed reply envelope? You can learn more or donate online at 
frontroyalpregnancy.org/christmas.  

 

  


